
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Monday, September 11, 2023. 

______ Gateway is a FRAGRANCE-FREE school. Do not wear cologne, 

perfume, or other heavily scented products to school. Thank you for 

helping others avoid headaches, hives, and asthma attacks, among other 

reactions. 

______ Gateway is a FRAGRANCE-FREE school. Do not wear cologne, 

perfume, or other heavily scented products to school. Thank you for 

helping others avoid headaches, hives, and asthma attacks, among other 

reactions. 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another 

language, sign up by October 31st to take the World Language Assessment 

to earn High School language credits. The forms are available in the kiosk 

near the Counseling Office. There will only be one testing opportunity this 

year, and the next WLA testing window will open in 2025. Please complete 

your form along with your $10 cash or check payment to the Main Office. 

______ Have you purchased your 23-24 Yearbook yet? Friday September 

15th is your last chance to purchase one for this round. You will also have 

two more opportunities to purchase one later this year. They are $30.00, 

and payment can be made with cash or check in the Main Office, or online 

with a card. 

______ Are you trying to sign up for Fall sports? There will be someone in 

The Commons during lunches to help answer questions and get students 

registration completed. Please check in with them during your lunch time. 

______ Attention 6th Graders! Did you know that our school’s ASB is 

responsible for school socials, spirit days, fundraisers, assemblies and 

more? Our officers spend time planning and running these events to make 

Gateway a fun place to be! If that sounds like something you would enjoy, 

please consider running for one of the three 6th grade officer positions. To 

sign up for the election, please find the link to the Google Form in your ELA 

teacher’s Canvas page. Forms are due by next Wednesday, September 

13th! If you have any questions, reach out to Ms. Haff & Mrs. Richards! 



______ Join the Gateway FLL Robotics Team! Gateway Robotics is looking 

for team members for the 2023-24 competition season. Please see Ms. 

VanTuyl in Room B121 or Mr. Iversen in Room A215 for information and 

applications. Returning members must also complete an application.  

Applications are due by September 15th and spots are very limited, so get 

your application in as soon as possible! 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 


